Good evening Woodrow Wilson Middle School.
This is your principal, Bradley Jenkins, calling with an informational update. 
First, I would like to announce that we are starting up our tutoring sessions as soon as the 2nd 9 weeks begins. We will be sending out more information on how to get your student enrolled and this will take place on Mondays of each week.
Secondly, any student interested in playing chess on the chess team needs to get an interest form from Ms. Hackworth in room 110 and the first meeting will be this Tuesday. 
Anyone wanting to come out and support our Cross Country team can do so at Patrick Henry this Wednesday at 5PM. This is new event for our Cross Country team.
Lastly, please ensure your students are bringing their laptops to school every day and ensuring they are fully charged. We have more testing this week and they will need their laptops. 
Thank you for your continued support of Woodrow Wilson Middle School. 
